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Violence against health care workers continues to rise and hospital 
leaders are seeking strategies to enhance workplace safety while 
upholding patient care standards. According to data gathered in 2023 
by National Nurses United (NNU), 81.6% of nurses reported that they 
have experienced workplace violence, with half stating they have seen 
instances of violence increase in the last year.

Join us for Part 4 of the HQIC Workplace Violence (WPV) Prevention 
webinar series. This dynamic session will feature sharing of real-world 
experiences and promising WPV prevention practices from healthcare 
leaders in diverse roles at a rural hospital, community hospital and an 
urban health system. 

Learning Objectives:
• Hear from leaders from diverse hospital settings about successes, 

challenges and lessons learned from their unique workplace violence 
prevention journey

• Review key components of system-wide workplace violence prevention 
programs and the impact on workforce safety

• Identify key strategies and actionable steps healthcare leaders can take 
to effectively address workplace violence

Who Should Attend:
Hospital leaders, nurses, physicians, front-line and Emergency 
Department staff, security and safety team specialists, risk management, 
employee/occupational health, patient safety and quality professionals

This material was prepared by the IPRO HQIC, a Hospital Quality Improvement Contractor, under contract with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), an agency of the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services (HHS). Views expressed in this material  do not necessarily reflect the official views or policy of CMS or HHS, and any reference to a specific 
product or entity herein does not constitute endorsement of that product or entity by CMS or HHS. IPRO-HQIC-Tsk56-24-430    v3b   3/12/2024   -vb

https://qi.ipro.org/about-us/hqic/
https://ipro.webex.com/weblink/register/r8cd5d1a152fd5a1bbafde8ec495a709e

